Holy Trinity Catholic School
1100 8th Ave N., North Myrtle Beach, SC 29582
843-390-4108

Nov. 4, 2024
Re: Advent Global Social Outreach Project ~ Operation Christmas Child
Dear Holy Trinity Families:

We are excited to be partnering with the global outreach mission of Operation
Christmas Child by Samaritan’s Purse. Please see the additional materials that are being
sent home that explain the program and the items needed. Here’s a link:
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/

Each family has been sent one box. Any shoebox or plastic bin (shoebox size) will
work. If you have any questions, please email me at ehines@charlestondiocese.org.

We ask that each family fill one box, if you are able. If you would like to fill more, that is
awesome as well. All boxes are due November 19, 2024. We will take the boxes to the local
drop off location.

| encourage families to look up Operation Christmas Child videos on YouTube and/or
social media platforms. It's amazing to see how something as simple as a shoebox filled
with various items helps spread the Gospel. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate
to reach out to me.

We pray that your family has a blessed, safe, and happy Advent Season.

Warmly,
Erica Hines

Director of Student Services
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